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Principal's Message
I hope you all had a great Thanksgiving break and that students are ready to go for December.


Regular attendance is crucial to student success. Research clearly shows that students who are at
school on time everyday demonstrate significantly higher achievement. Even if a student is only 10
minutes late to class, they will miss important information for the day.


With the winter months upon us and cold weather here to stay for awhile, I'd like to offer a few
reminders. Please have your child dressed appropriately for the cold weather on a daily basis. Also,
please take the time to label your child's items with their first and last names.


As we are entering the holiday season, on behalf of Jewett Elementary, I want to wish all our families a
joyous and wonderful holiday season! We all have a great deal to be thankful for, and I am thankful for
the opportunity to be able to work with our wonderful staff, students, and you on a daily basis.


John K. Greeny

Lost and Found
Our lost and found is overflowing. Please remind your child to check the lost and found for any
missing clothing items. All clothing left in the lost and found will be donated on December 16.

Holiday Bazaar
Please come and support our Maker's Lab and purchase some holiday crafts. It will be held in the
cafeteria from 5:00-7:00 PM on Wednesday, December 14.

News From La Clinica
All students at Jewett Elementary must be up to date on school required vaccinations or have an
exemption form on file by February 15th 2023 to continue attending school.





LaClinica school-based health center at Jewett Elementary is offering all childhood vaccines. If your
child needs catch up vaccines and you would like to have them vaccinated at school, please call to
schedule a vaccine appointment 541-494-6611. Vaccines cannot be given without a separate vaccine
consent.


If you choose to not vaccinate your child, Oregon’s vaccine exemption paperwork must be turned into
the school. Oregon vaccine exemption information can be found at this website:
https://www.oregon.gov/OHA/PH/PreventionWellness/VaccinesImmunization/GettingImmunized/P
ages/non-medical-exemption.aspx

UPCOMING EVENTS
November 29
Booster Club@ 6:00 PM in the STEM Lab



December 5
NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day


December 7
Picture Re-Takes


December 9
Report Cards posted to ParentVue


December 14
Grinch Day
Maker's Lab Holiday Bazaar @ 5:00-7:00 PM


December 16
Ugly Sweater Day


December 19- January 2
NO SCHOOL- Winter Break


January 16
NO SCHOOL- Martin Luther King Day

https://www.oregon.gov/OHA/PH/PreventionWellness/VaccinesImmunization/GettingImmunized/Pages/non-medical-exemption.aspx

